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Welcome to Quest! I am glad you are here! 
This is going to be a great year. I can’t wait 
for us to get started. 
Each month you will receive a newsletter 
outlining what we will be doing in Quest, 
any important events and dates we have on 
our schedule and any items that we may be 
needing for Quest. 
We will begin our Quest adventure this year 
by heading into space! 
If you have any questions don’t hesitate to 
get in touch with me. My email is 
ahennessy@pearlk12.com or you can reach 
me by phone at 601-932-7981. 

Gifted Outcomes 
 

Thinking Skills 
Success Skills 
Affective Skills 
Information Literacy 
Communication Skills 
Creativity 

 

Coming soon….. This space is 
reserved for pictures sharing 
what is happening in our class. 
 
 

Class 
Photos! 

Important Announcements 
Needed: toilet tissue and 

 Paper towel tubes 
Snack: Please send a snack to school 
with your child on his/her Quest day. 

Schedule: TBA 
 

If you can dream it, you can do it! 
-Walt Disney 


